
From: Renae [mailto:renaew@iinet.net.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 3 July 2007 3:27 PM 
To: 2007 Electoral Distribution 
Subject: Objection to Proposed Electoral Boundaries, South Metropolitan Region 

Secretary 
Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners 
Level 11, 111 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
RE:  Objection to boundary between districts of Jandakot and Cockburn 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the boundaries proposed in the recent 
publication of “Western Australia’s Proposed Electoral Boundaries June 2007”. 
 
I wish to object to the boundary proposed between Jandakot and Cockburn in the 
South Metropolitan Region.  The proposed boundary runs from Kwinana Freeway, 
along Berrigan Drive to North Lake Road.  My objection is that this boundary splits 
the suburb of South Lake in two – with some residents falling into Cockburn and 
some into Jandakot.  I believe this is confusing and it would be simpler if the entirety 
of South Lake was captured in one district. 
 
I suggest either of the following boundaries be adopted instead: 
 
Suggestion One 
From Kwinana Freeway, down Berrigan Drive then left along Semple Court to North 
Lake Road. 
 
This would capture the full suburb of South Lake within the district of Jandakot. 
 
Suggestion Two 
From Kwinana Freeway, down Beeliar Drive to North Lake Road. 
 
This would capture the full suburb of South Lake as well as the new suburb of 
Cockburn Central within the district of Jandakot. 
 
Either of these suggestions will not change the numbers of enrolled electors by too 
much.  It would make identification of the district of the elector a lot easier, as well as 
only having one Member of Parliament representing the suburb of South Lake. 
 
Thank you once again for the opportunity to object and I hope for this slight change 
to be taken up. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Renae Pearse 
11 Jindabyne Heights 
South Lake  WA  6164 
 


